
 

 

Pep Band performing at the Dig Pink Volleyball night 

 

Coach Peterson was awarded the Division 5 Girls Basketball 
Achievement Award at the Annual Basketball Hall of Fame 
Banquet  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mark your calendar for the Halloween Blood Drive on 
Wednesday, October 30th! 

 

Kindergarten classes had an exciting science lesson learning all about 

animal behaviors and how creatures seek safety to survive! The 

students got to pretend to be gophers, snails, and praying mantises, 

bringing their lesson to life with some imaginative fun. As if it were 

planned, Benjamin and his dad surprised everyone by bringing in a real 

praying mantis for the class to see up close! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


